
 

 

   

 

  

 

 

      

 

Daily Bulletin  

Tuesday, November 30th, 2021 
 

 The Geo Bee Championship Round will be held tomorrow during lunch. Our 10 finalists will be competing for the 

title of 2020 CMS Geography Champion. Well-mannered spectators are invited to attend; however, seating will be limited 

to account for social distancing.  All Geo Bee participants are invited to a pizza lunch in the library this Thursday. 
 

6th grade Character Dare Challenge: 6th graders, listen up. Think of a word that you want to feel at school. Do 

something to help someone else feel that word 
 

Basketball News: Day 1 of the 6th Grade Boys Basketball Tryouts take place today and tomorrow from  

3:30 – 5:00pm and Thursday from 2:20 – 4:45pm.  Good Luck to our 7th and 8th Grade Basketball Teams in their games 

vs San Benancio Middle School this evening!  6th Grade Girls: Your team tryouts will take place next week on December 

7th and 8th 
 

Attention 7th & 8th Graders applying for CJSF (California Junior Scholarship Federation): We are currently 

accepting applications for CJSF. The deadline to apply is next Wednesday, December 8th. To apply, please visit our website 

and click on the CJSF application link.  This form is only accessible to STUDENTS using their CUSD account. Please read the 

application carefully as there are strict guidelines for acceptance into this association. Please use official Trimester 1 final 

grades when applying.  
 

BIG Yearbook Deadline Approaching: Did you travel over Thanksgiving or October Break?  The yearbook is looking 

for the first 8 people to submit their travel photos to complete that page.  Get your vacation documented in the most 

coveted memento of the year!  8th Graders: The last chance to submit your Baby Photos is next FRIDAY, December 10th!  

The Yearbook Staff will also be accepting School Activity Photos for ALL GRADE Levels until the December 10thdeadline 

as well.  Head to our CMS webpage, click the link, start uploading, and BE SEEN! 
 

Our Emergency Mask Supply is Dwindling!  Please make sure you are bringing your own masks from home every 

day and keeping a supply of facemasks from home in your backpack for your own personal use. 

Attention 7th Graders:  Are you interested in traveling to the east coast with fellow 7th grade classmates and friends 

next school year? If so, please plan to join the online meeting with your parents TONIGHT at 6:30 PM to learn more about 

the 8th Grade East Coast Trip.  This trip will take place next October Break, but the time to ensure your spot is now!  Your 

parents will need to register you for the meeting with the link found in Mr. Morgan’s Friday email. 
 

Today’s Meal Menus: Breakfast: Cinnamon Roll, Fruit, and Milk.  Lunch: Deli Sandwich, Fruit, Veggies, and Milk! 

The Folk Song Club meets tomorrow under the pepper tree.  We are looking forward to hearing those wonderful 

singers from last time.  Please come and join us.  It is so much fun to sing together!                                                                                                                                                     

Happy Birthday to:  

Period 1 7:45 - 8:35 

Period 2 8:40 - 9:30 

Break 9:30 - 9:40 

Period 3 9:45 - 10:35 

Period 4 10:40 - 11:30 

Lunch 11:30 - 12:00 

Period 5 12:05 - 12:55 

Period 6 1:00 - 1:50 

Period 7 1:55 - 2:45 


